
 
 

 

 

 
 

Permanent Care provides a stable, loving and 

permanent family for vulnerable children who 
cannot live with their birth families.  Permanent 
Care families can be couples or single and with or 
without children. 
 

We are currently seeking Permanent Care families 
who are open to accepting siblings and older 
children who may have experienced trauma.   
 

If you are interested in becoming a forever family 
for a child/children, we invite you to come along to 
an information session in:  

 

Warrnambool 
Tuesday 3rd July 3pm – 5pm 

 

For  further queries or to express your 
interest,  please contact:   
 

The Department of Health & Human Services 

Adoption & Permanent Care team 
 

on  5226 4550 
 
 
 
 

 

Permanent Care  

Information Session 


